
From: Debbie Tarry
To: Jesse Salomon; Carolyn Wurdeman; John Norris
Subject: RE: o Authorize the City Manager to Extend the Contract with Albright Floor Care for Janitorial Services
Date: Monday, March 23, 2015 1:55:45 PM

Jesse -

The vendor has to certify that they are paying prevailing wage (established by the State) - a requirement of the
 contract.  The City verifies with L&I that the vendor is doing so.

Debbie Tarry
City Manager
City of Shoreline
17500 Midvale Ave N.
Shoreline,  WA 98133

-----Original Message-----
From: Jesse Salomon
Sent: Monday, March 23, 2015 1:53 PM
To: Debbie Tarry; Carolyn Wurdeman; John Norris
Subject: o Authorize the City Manager to Extend the Contract with Albright Floor Care for Janitorial Services

Is there some kind of consideration that we evaluate for fair or prevailing wage? I know we need to choose the
 lowest responsible bidder but I want to make sure those we employ can make a reasonable living from their wages.

Jesse Salomon, Councilmember
City of Shoreline
Jsalomon@Shorelinewa.gov
(206) 396-5807

Sent from my iPad
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